
Building Capaclty, Strengthening Community: Canadian Foreign Policy and Northern Voices

Introduction
On March 28, 1998 a day-long workshop entitled, "Building Community, Strengthening Capacity:
Canadian Foreign Policy and Northem Voices," was held in Prince George at the main campus of
the University of Northemn British Columbia (UNBC). Sponsored by the Canadian Centre for Foreign
Policy Development and supported by the International Studies Program at UNBC, the workshop
brought together 45 individuais to, discuss issues pertaining to Canadian foreign policy and the
North. The workshop was an outstanding success. The response of the participants, which will be
discussed below, is testimony to the value of efforts to, develop the capacity of Northern
communities to address aspects of foreign policy.

The Participants
The list of participants (Appendix 1) excludes the organizational affiliations of many persons engaged
in the workshop. This option was adopted as an operatienal pollcy by the werkshop organizers in
response to indMvdual concems about people being asked te "speak for specific organizations". It
should also be understood that the list does flot include the names of ail workshop participants.
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